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September 11, 2018 
      

 
Re: Navy Reserve Pocket Neighborhood-Utilities 
    

 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bids were received for the Navy Reserve Pocket Neighborhood-Utilities  
project: 
 
          

Gerke Excavating, Inc.   $143,705.23 
Tomah, Wisconsin 
 

 A-1 Excavating, Inc.    $148,571.00 
Bloomer, Wisconsin 
  
Viner Plumbing & Excavating, LLC  $149,877.24 
Westby, Wisconsin 
 
McHugh Excavating & Plumbing  $156,603.80 
Onalaska, Wisconsin 
 

 
The Engineer estimate for the Navy Reserve Pocket Neighborhood-Utilities is $125,000.00. 
 
The Director of Engineering & Public Works  recommends rejecting all bids as being 
over budget for the Navy Reserve Pocket Neighborhood-Utilities project. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
     Randy Turtenwald 
     Director of Engineering & Public Works 
 
RT:kn 


